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The IWFF Awards are presented each year at the IWFF Christmas Dinner (December  8th ).  

Consequently,  your IWFF executive is asking the IWFF membership for nominations for the 

following awards:  Please reply to Ron Schiefke with your nominations at the 

above email address by or before November 30th
. 

 

Thank you 

 

The awards are as follows: 

  



 



 


